
Dmitrii
Turetskii
Front-End developer

Work History

Skills

CoursesAbout me

Website development for CMS WordPress

ArtTimeWeb
Front-end developer
2020 - 2021

Development of websites for popular CMS
and support of existing websites of the
company's clients

ViWeb
Front-end developer
2016 - 2019

Website development

Freelance
Front-end developer
Another time

Development of advertising web pages for
the company for various cases and
promotion of the company's services

Mystiwin
Front-end developer
2023 - 2024

HTML

CSS/SCSS/LESS

JavaScript/ES5/ES6+

jQuery

WebPack

BEM

Figma/Sketch/Zeplin/AdobeXD/

Photoshop/InkScape

SQLite

Telegram Node API

Advanced PC user

Contacts info

Uzhgorod, Ukraine

archangel2903@gmail.com

Portfolio website

+380(50)726-33-17

Telegram

LinkedIn

WEZOM - 2015(3 месяца)
HTML+CSS+JavaScript coding

Beetroot Academy - 2021(3 месяца)
Advanced JavaScript

Front-end developer with 9 years of
experience in various web studios and as
a freelancer, developed websites of any
complexity and volume.

An expert in web page development and
adaptive design, my clients always
received high-quality work with an
individual design. 

Participated in training designers in
the basics of HTML and CSS for better
teamwork, more accurate and responsive
design with good optimization.

Hardworking and have experience working
both in a team and alone directly with
the client, being as honest and open as
possible to my customers. I look forward
to the opportunity to apply my skills
and experience in your company.

https://archangel2903.github.io/portfolio/dist/
https://t.me/DZM_Human
http://linkedin.com/in/dzenua

